
  

  



 

  



  
  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  

From September 2023 we will have 7 classes 

with our EY and KS1 classrooms downstairs 

and our four KS2 classrooms upstairs. 

 

Our classes are named after African animals to 

remind us of our links with Boma School. 

YR – Lions 

Y1 – Giraffes 

Y2 – Elephants 

Y3 – Zebras 

Y4 – Rhinoceros 

Y5 – Eagles 

Y6 - Leopards 

We open the gate at 8.40am each 

day to welcome our children. The 

day ends at 3.10pm. 

 

We have worship each day, 

playtime at 10.15am and 

lunchtime from 12-1pm. 

 

On Tuesdays each class takes 

turns termly to experience our 

Forest School. 



 

  



 

  



 

 

  

Why choose Sissinghurst? 



 

  



 

 

 
  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 


